
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

May26, 2021 

The meeting was started at 6:45 by Vice President Jan Ool. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New neighbors that came to the meeting were introduced: Al and Candy De Gormo.  These new 
neighbors said hello and also announced that they were hosting a driveway concert on June 1st 
from 5 to 7 PM with Mark Steven Schmidt. 

Don Easterbrooks announced that the Neighborhood By-Laws had been updated and reviewed.  
These have been available on the DLVN website for all to review. He asked if they should be 
approved. Phil Rizzo and Thomas King offered a vote which was approved by all. 

Mike Tommaney gave the Treasurers Report. 

Vice President Jan Ool provided information from the Social Events Committee.   

The meeting on June 23rd will be our annual “4th of July picnic”. A sign-up sheet was passed 
around to bring food. 

The July meeting will be a dog show. 

October will be a Halloween theme. 

November we are having two gatherings, golf night on Tuesday evening and food tasting on 
Wednesday. 

The entertainment was a trivia game Emceed by Don Easterbrooks.  Team 3 won which 
included Anne Sageman, Emily Reiter, Jim Bruggy, and Laura and Phil Rizzo 

The 50-50 raffle was won by: 

Judy Schmitt, $10; Sarah Barr $10; Judy Stanislaw, $10; and Carol Martin, $20. 

Meeting ended about 8:00 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


